
 

 

Belmont Human Rights Commission Fully Supports Change to Indigenous 

Peoples’ Day 

The Belmont Human Rights Commission (BHRC) fully supports the Belmont High School student initiative 

to change Columbus Day to Indigenous Peoples’ Day. This day will be a celebration of the indigenous 

people who were the true founders and stewards of this land, and it will honor their resilience and their 

continued contributions in our communities and to our country. 


